## **Preschool**

The first day of preschool is September 3<sup>rd</sup>!

We are so excited for preschool to start. We will still have 3 preschool classes separated by development and age until the new building is complete in which case, your child's class placement and teacher may change.

Those completely toilet trained and over the age of 3 will have a class in the new building and those ages 2-4 who are not toilet trained will stay in the current building. All students over 2 years old will still be learning our curriculum and school supplies are required.

Assessments will be completed the end of August to prepare for the school year.





## Paperwork Renewal

All paperwork must be renewed annually. We are updating all files this month. If your child has received any immunizations recently, we need to have the most recent copy of their record. Every child's emergency contact form and Non-Ingestible OTC form must be updated, and infant feeding schedules will be available to change as well. Jacqui will be contacting families through the Remind app where they can sign up for times to update their paperwork.

We will be **CLOSED** 

Monday September 2<sup>nd</sup> for Labor Day

Thank You!

Closure dates for the remainder of 2019 and all of 2020 are posted on the website!

Buttonsbowschildcare.com